
 
 
September 8, 2023 
 
Dear Residents, Families, and Staff: 
 
As discussed in our Town Meeting yesterday, residents are able to receive the flu shot at our 
clinic on Tuesday, September 12th.  Flu shots will be administered in Health and Wellness.  
Times are scheduled according to your residential living area, and the schedule is posted on 
Touchtown and available in the hanging file next to the mailboxes.  In order to avoid long wait 
times, please do not arrive earlier than scheduled.  If possible, please wear a short-sleeved 
shirt. Masks are currently required in our Health & Wellness Center.  Flu shots will be 
administered to residents in the Care Center at a later date.   
 
Additionally, we will be administering the COVID-19 vaccine when it is available from our 
pharmacy provider.  Residents have also asked about the RSV vaccine which we are looking into 
and will provide more information when available. 
 
COVID-19 
No Residential residents have tested positive at this time.  Nine Care Center residents tested 
positive and are on quarantine.  Nine staff members and 2 contract employees have tested 
positive and are at home on isolation. 
 
 
Have an enjoyable weekend, 
 
Maureen 


